



Preventing Online Grooming: Keeping Your Family Safe Online

Are you a parent who wants to understand how to keep your children safe online?

Come & join us at one of these FREE sessions in your area:

- RUGBY
 - Hill Street Centre. Friday 16th Feb; 9:30am 11:30am
- NUNEATON
 - CHESS Centre. Thursday 1st March; 9:30am 11:30am
- LEAMINGTON
 - SYDNI Centre. Tuesday 13th March; 9:30am 11:30am
- STRATFORD
 - Tyler House. Tuesday 20th March; 9:30am 11:30am
- NORTH WARWICKSHIRE

Mancetter Memorial Hall. Friday 23rd March; 9:30am - 11:30am

To book your free place, or for more details, please contact the Community Safety team at communitysafety@warwickshire.gov.uk

What will we cover?

- How do we keep our children safe online?
- How do we monitor the websites they are looking at?
- How do parents apply security measures onto young people's devices to keep them safe?
- How can we prevent those we care about from being groomed online?
- Who can I contact for help?

